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 Taking Charge of your LIS Career: Personal Strategies, 
Institutional Programs, Strong Libraries 

 
IFLA Satellite Meeting in Milnerton, Cape Town, South Africa 

 –  August 12, 13 and 14, 2015 
Sponsor:  IFLA’s Continuing Professional Development and Workplace 

Learning Section 
 

 
Dear xxxx, 
 
Thank you for proposing a presentation session for this satellite meeting. We are pleased to be 
able to advise you that, following peer review, your proposal has been accepted by the 
Conference program selectors. 
 
The overall standard of proposals was very high.  In choosing the proposals for the 
Conference the selectors focussed on developing a program which will be of relevance and 
interest to the wide membership base of IFLA.  Individual proposals were selected for their: 

 relevance to the conference themes;  
 importance professionally;  
 originality of thinking, ideas and/or perspective;   

 
Could you please, by a return email, confirm that you:  
 
1. Accept this invitation to prepare a presentation session for presentation at the Satellite 

Meeting in Milnerton, South Africa. 

2. Will prepare final presentation for review by August 1, 2015. 
 
Registration information for the satellite meeting will be distributed by April 1. 
Please note that the guidelines for presentation sessions (length and format) will be sent to 
you by May 1, 2015. 

 
I look forward to your reply. 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions and/or comments. 
 
Ewa Stenberg 
ewa.stenberg@mah.se 
 
Satellite conference coordinator 
 


